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Construction of a new wastewater pressure pipeline

Construction of a new wastewater gravity pipeline

Construction of a new wastewater pump station  
on Beacon Point Road

Existing wastewater pump station in Albert Town

We appreciate your patience while we complete this important 
infrastructure upgrade. If you have any enquiries about this project  
please contact us on 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz

Work is underway to construct a new wastewater pump station on Beacon Point Road. There will also be upgrades to the 
pressure main (wastewater pipeline) along Beacon Point Road, Lismore Street and Wānaka-Luggate Highway, as well as 
upgrades to the gravity main (wastewater pipeline) along Waimana Place, Beacon Point Road, Aubrey Road, Wānaka-Luggate 
Highway and Albert Town-Lake Hāwea Road. Construction is expected to commence at the end of February 2021. The project 
is a key part of Council’s plan to accommodate growth and provide more resilience across the district’s wastewater network. 

We will work closely  

with affected residents  

to minimise disruptions.  

We will provide more 

detailed information on

disruptions once a main 

contractor has been 

appointed.

NORTH WĀĀNAKA PUMP STATION AND 
WASTEWATER MAIN UPGRADE


